
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 92.00% 

Sycamores – 92.50% 

Poplars – 98.67% 

Maples –98.91% 

Elms – 96.67% 

Hawthorns –97.33% 

Chestnuts – 94.55% 

 

Well done to Mrs Traba’s class this 

week. Just 1 more week to go until the 

winner for the term is announced. It is 

still very close between 4 classes… 

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We are now the very excited carers of 3 (soon to be 4) 

ducklings – the children have been fascinated by the process of 

watching them hatch.  

Saplings – This week we have been learning all about farm animals! We 

have been thinking carefully about the different houses animals live in 

and what they need to live there.  

Sycamores – We have had a great week learning about the Great Fire of 

London.  

Poplars – This week we have written some fantastic reports about the 

Titanic – we have applied our knowledge and skills well.  

Maples – This week maples have enjoyed an exciting visit from a Pirate 

crew from the Historical Living Company. We learnt lots of interesting 

facts and even tried out sword fighting.  

Elms – This week, Miss Carrie tried to sell the whole class as slaves to the 

Romans who visited school. We were put to the test to see if we could 

handle the jobs that slaves were required to do such as training as a 

gladiator, scrubbing the floors and squishing grapes for wine. 

Apparently, we would all make fantastic Roman slaves! 

Hawthorns – The highlight of our week was seeing what it’s like to live 

as an Anglo-Saxon when the Historical Living Company came to visit.  

Chestnuts – We have absolutely flown in Algebra this half term and all 

pupils have done amazing, Year 6 were also fantastic for the Historical 

Living Company.  

 

Well done to Coding Club for their first appearance at Lego League 

this week. They did well in all of their categories and it was really 

impressive to see what they have achieved in quite a short time.  

Thank you so much for all of your generous donations for the 

Chocolate prizes. There are so many there and the children all looked 

fantastic in their own clothes.  

The ducks have been very popular in Nursery. It has been lovely to see 

the children being so caring towards them and everyone has been 

desperate to come in and see them. I’ve had a hold a few times! 

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Lots of special mentions this week! Well done to Darcie-Leigh who has adapted very well to being a big sister and she has been helping her 

mum and dad out a lot, To Mia who has managed to ride her bike without stabilisers, Isaac who has been to watch Newcastle Eagles play for 

the first time; and they won, Ewan for passing his swimming stage, Blake for amazing reading of ‘Code Name Bananas’, Florence T for 

achieving her first Brownie badges, Florence A for placing 3rd in the final of her dance competition at Cayton Bay, Charlotte and Rosie D who 

have gone on to the next level in gymnastics, Arthur S who has been invested as a Squirrel in the 1st Ashington Scouts, Omkar for playing the 

piano and being good at arts and crafts and Ella W who has passed level 1 in floor gymnastics. Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for lots of 

wonderful things, please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 

 


